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Upward Soccer is well under way, and we have a great group of kids 
playing each week. 

Thank you to all who have prayed for this season.  

Now it is time for Upward 
basketball registration. This 
is our basketball league for 
kids in Kindergarten through 
6th grade. Sign up online 
through our church website, 
or in the FLC office. Have 
your kids invite friends to  
play with them as well. 

Kevin 

 

 Psalm 19:1 reminds us that, the heavens declare the glory of God: 
and the sky above proclaims his handiwork.  

Beauty is God’s evidence of something far more wonderful coming. 
Be ready for some beautiful sounds coming your way on October 2, 
as our Children’s Choirs grades 3rd -6th,  give leadership to both 
morning services. Our Student Choir will lead us in the morning 
services on October 9, and our Adult Choir will give leadership for the 
remaining Sunday services in October.  

These groups are a blessing to work with and hopefully a blessing to 
you in our times of worship. Know you are always 
welcome to join any area of our Music Ministry. 
Adults and children rehearse on Wednesdays, and 
our students on Sunday afternoons. We’re looking 
forward to sharing some choral beauty with you 
this fall. Can’t wait! 

Bobie 

As of October 1, we have 4 weeks of AUXANO behind us and are 
anticipating great things for the sessions ahead. 
On October 19, we will have our Ministry 
Celebrationat 6:15 in the Worship Center with 
testimonies, reports of the health of our church, 
and challenges shared for the future of SMBC. 

On October 26, we will begin the 2nd Session of 
AUXANO. It will only be 4 weeks but will have 
new choices of study aimed at all 4 chairs of discipleship. You will 
see a complete ad below showing class choices. 

Sunday Morning Bible Study (Sunday School) is growing well. With 
the help of our new Young Adult Division Director, Jordan Lewis, 
new classes are forming to minister to our growing young adult 
population. Look for a new young adult men’s group and a newly or 
nearly married group this year as well.  

Notes from Jeff 
Main Women’s Fall Bible Studies Continue 
It’s not to late to join one of our Studies! 
Isaiah: Mondays, @ 7:00 PM South Suite 167 
             Tuesdays, @ 10:00 AM South Suite 167 
 Young Adult EZER Bible Study 
Finding Your People: Sundays @ 5:30 PM  
 
Contact Trish at trish@southmain.org or at 713-419-7188 
for more information about our studies or upcoming 
events. 

Young Adult Men’s Group @ Axe Master’s had a blast! Join us for our 
next Men’s gathering.  - Tico 


